
Dale Bicket

From:

	

Andy Kersting <Andy.Kersting@cumulus.com >
Sent:

	

Monday, July 31, 2017 8:22 AM
To:

	

Dale Bickel
Subject:

	

RE: KQIZ-FM BESTA-20170217AAJ granted 2/22

Hi Dale - Please be advised that station KQIZ-FM, Amarillo, TX (Facility ID 41567), has returned to full licensed
power. Accordingly, the STA (File No. BESTA-20170217AAJ) is no longer necessary.

Andy

From: Dale Bickel mailto:Dale.Bickelfcc.gov]
Sent: Wednesday, February 22, 2017 12:03 PM
To: Andy Kersting <Andy.Kersting@cumulus.com >
Subject: KQIZ-FM BESTA-20170217AAJ granted 2/22

Extension of Special Temporary Authority For a Radio Broadcast Station

Audio Division, Media Bureau

Date:

	

February 22, 2017
File Number:

	

BESTA-20170217AAJ
Call Sign:

	

KQIZ-FM
Facility ID Number:

	

41567

A seventh extension of the Special Temporary Authority granted 8/8/2013 under file number BSTA-20130805ADG,
IS GRANTED, subject to all the terms and conditions specified in the original STA authorization.

This extended authority expires August 21, 2017.

Authorized by: Dale Bickel dalebickel@fcc.gov
Senior Electronics Engineer

A copy of this e-mail will be posted in the FCC's CDBS database under the file number above.
Please retain a copy of this authorization for your records.

Considerations: Requests for extension of STA may be granted only where the licensee can show that one or more of the following criteria
have been met:

• Restoration of licensed facilities is complete and testing is underway;
• Substantial progress has been made during the most recent STA period toward restoration of licensed operation; or
• No progress has been made during the most recent STA period for reasons clearly beyond the licensee's control, and the licensee

has taken all possible steps to expeditiously resolve the problem.
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